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Northbound I‐75 Ramp to WestboundI‐69 Closed in Flint 
 
Flint, Michigan. --- 
 
The Michigan Department of Transportation will be closing the Northbound I-75 Ramp to 

Westbound I-69 on Monday, November 29, 2021 at 7:00 a.m. The ramp will be closed for 

approximately 15 days.  During this same time MDOT will have a single left land closure on I-75 

under the ramp for the same amount of time.  This will be converted to a double lane closure at 

night from 8:00 p.m. to 5:00 a.m.  Traffic should take I-475 to Westbound I-69 or seek an alternate 

route.  Please contact Ryan Whiteherse, MDOT Davison TSC, at (810) 653-7470 if you have 

questions.   

 
--- ### --- 

Please slow down in work zones, for your family and ours. 
 
 


